

NEWSLETTER

SCOIL NANO NAGLE

Website: www.scoilnanonagle.com Email: nanonagleinfo2@gmail.com



BAWNOGUE

27th November 2019

School Closure:



Friday 29th November

The school will be closed on Friday 29th November due to bye election voting.

Parent / Teacher Meetings



Thank you very much for attending your child's parent teacher meeting last week. If you were unable to attend this very important meeting please speak with the class teacher to make alternative arrangements.

Early Start Quality Time

Christmas Quality Time for parents/guardians.

When? Monday 2nd December.

Morning Groups: 10.45 a.m. – 11.30 a.m.

Afternoon Groups: 1.45 p.m.- 2.30p.m.

Santa's Visit- Early Start



"YOU BETTER WATCH OUT"

Santa will visit Early Start on

Thursday <u>December 12th</u>.

€2 to Ms Bancherus or Ms Kelly. Each child will get a present and their photograph taken with Santa.

HO! HO! HO!

First Class Nativity Play



Our annual Nativity play is being performed by the First Classes for their parents in the hall on

Wednesday 18th December at 1.15p.m

First & Second Class Choir

For the first time ever we have a second class school choir. They meet every Monday and enjoy singing songs with Ms Ahern and Ms Rogers. They will perform for their parents on

Tuesday 17th December in the PE hall at 2.00 p.m.

Christmas Carol Service

Christmas Carol Service for all parents/guardians will be held in Bawnogue Church of the Transfiguration on

Thursday 19th December at 11.30 a.m.

We look forward to seeing you there.

Santa's Visit

GUESS WHO'S COMING TO SCOIL NANO NAGLE?

Santa will visit Junior & Senior Infants and 1^{st} & 2^{nd} classes on

Friday December 13th.

€3 per child and each child will get a present and their photograph taken with Santa.

HO! HO! HO!

Christmas Food Collection

A box will be placed at reception next week for you to put any non-

perishable food items. Please contribute in any way you can. This year Clondalkin Tús Nua (New Beginning) will benefit from your generosity. This is a homeless and addiction support service and also provides services for families of people in addiction. It is based here in Bawnogue. Telephone: 01 4572938. This is a very kind gesture on behalf of our school and helps us get us in the true spirit of Christmas.

Magic Reindeer Food

Santa's elves are busy making some magic reindeer food for you to leave out for Rudolph and his team of reindeer on Christmas Eve. Everyone knows Rudolph, the most famous reindeer of all but let's not forget about Dasher and Dancer, Prancer and Vixen, Comet and Cupid, Donner and Blitzen.

You will have a chance to buy some reindeer food for them:

When? Tuesday to Friday 3rd to 6th December Where? The Parents' room

<u>Time?</u> 9.00 -9.30a.m.

Price: 50c -so get sprinkling!!!

Parents' Association will also collect money

from pupils in their classrooms.

Thanks again to the Parents' Association for organising Santa's visit every year and for making sure his reindeer don't go hungry!

Christmas Annuals

The Christmas annuals, Carnival (Junior & Senior Infants) & Fairground (1st & 2nd classes) are available to buy from Peggy in the office. They are educational and fun. Each annual is bursting with quizzes, fantastic facts, colouring pages, stories, great competitions and lots, lots more! This is a great way to keep busy over the Christmas holidays! **Price: €4**



Adult Classes

In January there will be new classes for parents. Course and dates to be confirmed. Congratulations to all the parents who completed this very enjoyable course. We had a great number of people turning up each week.

Walk & Talk:

Thursdays at 9.05 a.m.



Meet outside the main gate of Scoil Talbot.Enjoy a walk, meet new people, stay fit and healthy.

Sewing (Beginners)

Mondays: 9.00 – 11.00 a.m.

in the Parents' Room in the pre-fabs. Learn how to use a sewing machine & make new items

Knitting (All levels)

Thursdays: 9.00 – 11.00 a.m.

in the Parents' Room in the pre-fabs. Learn to knit scarves, shawls, cardigans, toys. Needles, wool and patterns provided.

"Stop for the Lollipop"

South Dublin Co. Co. have asked us to spread the word about their "Stop for the Lollipop" campaign. It is urging all road users, especially those who drive, to obey our lollipop lady. We are very lucky to have a dedicated warden and she does a great job allowing children and adults cross the road safely. Please urge all motorists you know to be safe and stop when the warden is allowing the children cross!

